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@ Information on Work Pack Collection for Monday 30 Auqust, 2021

Kia ora.

We have had a small number of staff at school today printing and packaging 74 new work packs
for this coming week. This was completed under the Ministry of Health guidelines.

A massive thank you to our teachers for their hard work in preparing this work - there is certainly
more than a week’s worth of work in this round of packs for our students to work through.

If your child is receiving one of these work packs, here is what you need to know

1) Work packs can only be collected from the Jubilee Ave carpark on Monday (tomorrow)
from 10-11am.

2) Pick up is contactless and staff handing out packs will be following Level 4 protocols with
masks and gloves on.

3) Please drive up to the table in the car park, pop the boot open and teachers will put the
work packs into the boot for you.

4) Please be patient if you have to wait - our staff handing out the work packs aim to work
as fast as they can.

5) There are no deliveries of home packs this time due to the number of packs.

As our school is closed, please know that Monday (tomorrow) at 10-11am is the only opportunity

to collect your child’s work pack. There will also be no other work packs being made during the
week.

Parents and whanau - thank you for your support. Please stay safe in your bubbles.

Te Aroha Primary Teaching Staff




